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Greetings Oregon Legislators  

I am writing to support HB3054. The 10% increase allowed is not sustainable for us 

renters. It will soon make it unaffordable to continue to live in our current housing. 

Please support this bill to cap it at 6%. If it could be amended to less than 4% that 

would help us remain in our homes longer. People on a fixed income need your 

support desperately.  

 

As we are seeing all of our living costs increase this is something YOU can do to 

support those voters in your districts. Thanks for your consideration.  


